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Certify letter # 7003 (820 0004334 3294
Raymond Yu
2819 Mac Arthur Blvd. Oakland, Ca. 94602
(510) 681-8687 (Fax) 482-4882

November 9, 2009

Environmental health Services
Environmental Protection

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway. Suite 250
Alameda, Ca.94502-6577

ATTN: Barbara Jakub

(510)639-1287 barbara.Jakub@acgov.org

Ref.: 2801 Mac Arthur Blvd. Oakland, Ca.

Dear Barbara Jakub:

As per our phone conversation today, you will expedite the clean up process
in 3-4 months. As you noticed, this clean up began before my child is born. At this
time, my child is university graduated and I am retired. I feel that spending over
twenty years to wait on the cleanup process is a lot of time in my life. To me,
putting some Benzene eating bacteria to the existing test wells, plus the mother
nature would be enough for this clean up. However if anything that caused this
delay is due to the clean up company or involves Mrs. Aniko Molar, please let me
know and I will spend my time to coordinate this matter.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
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Raymond Yu



